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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2012 5:05 PM
To: 'Russi, Tonya'
Cc: Espino Devine, Catalina
Subject: Grant Line Chevron (#9-7127 / RO185)

Hi Tonya, 
I wanted to followup our phone call from yesterday, and thought it best to get it in writing, especially since I was initially 
“talking out loud” about a mid September time frame for a part of it.  But as background for future reference, Arcadis had 
requested an extension to the end of September for the submittal of a work plan due to having just picked up the site from 
CRA, with the submittal of an FS/CAP after the work had been conducted.  Due to the situation (new site to Arcadis but 
with reasonably extensive pilot test data), it appears reasonable to modify the submittal timeline to September 14, 2012 
for the submittal of a work plan and FS/CAP.  If you believe further or alternative pilot tests are appropriate (a data gap 
work plan), please include those in the submittal.  I’ll update Geotracker to reflect this change in a bit. 
 
Otherwise, it was good to talk with you and introduce ourselves. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


